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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011

FROM:
VIVIAN GAKII  

TO:

SPONSOR MARIA KRISTIN & MARK ANDREW 

Dear Sponsors,

RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 

Happy New Year!

Your little foster girl wishes you a happy new year. Gakii who is having white open eyes is always shy and talks little. She is a friend to Loice and Lizzy. 

Gakii who was very playful received her Christmas gifts, she liked her new dress, I have sent you the picture holding the gift and after wearing her new dress.

Gakii likes her rope you sent her and she jumps over the rope with her friends. She keeps her rope in the bag and taking care of it. 

Gakii enjoyed her Christmas dinner and invited one best friend outdoor that her family is very poor, they had nothing to eat and called her for good delicious food and Little Bees Centre, the friend was very happy. 

I used his DAP money to buy her new school uniform and crayons.

Thank you for supporting Gakii. 

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

